
1

Claire Pegg/GBR

From: Ulnes Walton Action Group <Wymottactiongroup@outlook.com>
Sent: 20 November 2023 08:49
To: Palmer, Leanne; Claire Pegg/GBR; iain.crossland@chorley.gov.uk
Subject: 3295556 Land adjacent to HMP Garth and HMP Wymott, Leyland

 

Dear Leanne, 
 
Further to your email  on Friday last, requesting comment on the two  matters contained in PCU's 
email of the 15th November; insofar as they may relate to any material change in circumstances, fact or policy for 
this appeal. 
 
UWAG, and its legal counsel, do not see that either document goes to highway safety concerns, which is our 
case, and our understanding, that the reconvened inquiry is focused upon, and as such we do not 
wish to comment at this stage. 
 
However, If the other parties wish to rely on either as supporting their case, we would reserve the 
right to comment in response, subject to what they say about either. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Emma, Lynette & Paul 
 
For and on behalf of UWAG 


